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Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice Chair Kropf, and members of the 

House Committee on Rules, 

 

My name is Kevin Stephenson and I am a lifelong Oregonian living in Portland. I am 

writing to testify in support for HB 2004, which will establish ranked choice voting 

statewide. 

 

Ranked choice voting will allow voters to express their candidate preferences without 

compromising their vote, and I believe it is an incremental step that will help secure 

the future of our democracy. 

 

Thank you, 

Kevin Stephenson 


